
 

September 11th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, September 12th, the City of Sulphur will be conducting repairs on the water 
tower located on Shasta Street. If you experience any water issues, such as low water 
pressure, please contact the water plant directly at 337-527-4582. 
 
 


